
Witley C of E Infant School  
Newsletter no. 11 – Autumn Term 

Friday, 22nd November 2024 
 

     Learn, love and flourish together 
               Our value this term is respect 

 
‘Encourage and help each other’ 1 Thessalonians 5 

 
Target attendance for the Year 95% 

This year’s attendance is 97% 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Dolphin Class had fun baking gingerbread men this week, but before they could eat them 
the gingerbread men had made their escape! Run, run as fast as you can… 
 
The cheeky gingerbread men had left a trail of crumbs in 
the school and made a right mess! Luckily the children 
were able to track them down! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for supporting FWS who have bought the children some new kitchen scales, 
mixing bowls and utensils for our cookery room.  



Monday saw the start of our fundraiser in class. Each class are 
collecting loose change and it doesn’t matter how small, 1ps, 2ps, 
etc.  
 
The first class to fill the jar and collect the most change gets to 
choose our school Christmas tree! We will pick two names out of a 
hat to go to Church Fields to choose and cut down the tree next 
Friday. I think Dolphins Class may be in the lead at the moment! 
 

 
 
Thank you for your contributions for our Wear Something Blue last Friday. Money raised 
will be sent to our Child of Hope charity in Uganda to buy school essentials for our friends 
in another continent! 
 
Christmas jumper day is on Friday, 13th December to coincide with our Christmas lunch. We 
are asking for a small donation towards our Child of Hope charity. 
 

 
Thank you to our parents who volunteered to help Witley with our play 
programme. I am pleased to announce that Fran and Alice, parents of 
two of our Dolphin children, will be joining our working party. 
 
 
 

 
Don’t forget it’s the Godalming Town Christmas Light 
Procession this Sunday, 24th November starting at 4.30 pm.  
 
 
Finally, we did see a dusting of snow yesterday and we will 
keep an eye on the weather. If we do have severe snow fall, 
and I do mean severe, we will assess whether it is safe to open the school. Announcements 
on school closures appear on our website but an email will be sent out to all parents as 
soon as a decision is made.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Helen Szczepanski 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cake Raffle 

Thank you to the Peck family for the very seasonal autumnal forest cake! 

Congratulations to Tillie in Penguins who won. 

 

Allergies: Please note some cakes are shop bought and some are                                                        
homemade and therefore we cannot guarantee that they are nut free. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Year R – Sienna and Charlie W 

Year 1 – Lyra and Finley 

Year 2 – Raife and Oran 

Headteacher’s Gold Book award  

Year R –  Annabelle           Year 1 –     Eben                Year 2 – Katie 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the following children who are in our 

Gold Book this week! 

Safeguarding is everyone’s business 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL) are: 

Helen Szczepanski – Headteacher – Lead DSL 

Becky Latham – School Business Manager – Deputy DSL  

Phillipa Allison – SENCo - Deputy DSL 

Sarah Dutton – Home School Link Worker – Deputy DSL 

If you have any concerns about a child, please report to one of the DSL’s as soon as possible the same day. 

 

 



 



SCHOOL CALENDAR 

DAY DATE ACADEMIC YEAR 2024 -25 

  AUTUMN HALF TERM    28th October – 1st November 

Fri 13.12 Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Child of Hope Charity and Christmas lunch 

Mon 16.12 EYFS Christmas dress rehearsal/KS1 watching/parents with toddlers at 2.30 pm. 

Please enter the Jubilee Hall via the car park 

Tues 17.12 EYFS Christmas performance, parents welcome at 2.30 pm. Please enter the 

Jubilee Hall via the car park  

Weds 18.12 Christmas service at ALL Saints Church – 2.30 pm.  All parents welcome, but 

it’s a bit of a squeeze! 

Thurs  19.12 KS1 Christmas dress rehearsal/EYFS watching. Parents with toddlers welcome at 

9.10 am. Please enter the Jubilee Hall via the car park 

Thurs 19.12 KS1 Christmas performance. Parents welcome at 2.30 pm. Please enter the Jubilee 

Hall via the car park 

Fri 20.12 1.05 pm LAST DAY OF TERM.  PLEASE NOTE EARLIER FINISH 

Children’s Magic Road Safety Show during the morning – thank you FWS! 

  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY     23rd December– 3rd January 2025 

Mon 06.01 First day back after Christmas 

Thurs 13.02 3.15 pm LAST DAY OF TERM  

Fri 14.02 INSET Day no. 4 

  FEBRUARY HALF TERM     17th – 21st February 2025 

Mon 24.02 First day of term 

Thurs 06.03 World Book Day – Extreme reading competition and WBD costume day! 

Fri 04.04 1.05 pm LAST DAY OF TERM.  PLEASE NOTE EARLIER FINISH 

  EASTER HOLIDAYS  

Tues 22.04 First Day of term 



Mon 05.05 BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Sat 10.05 WITSTOCK 2025 

Fri 23.05 INSET Day no. 5 

  MAY HALF TERM HOLIDAY   26th – 30th May 2025 

Mon 02.06 First day of term 

Mon 09.06 Year 1 Phonics Screening Check (all week) 

Tues 22.07 1.05 pm LAST DAY OF TERM.  PLEASE NOTE EARLIER FINISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Website 
 
We are currently updating our website in response to parent feedback. One of the most notable 
changes is the calendar. Why not take a look?  Google Calendar will no longer be updated and we 
aim to add more information on the website school calendar, which is easier to navigate.  
 
Please bear with us while we add the daily events throughout the year. Calendar dates at the end 
of the newsletter will gradually be phased out next term and the website will be your main 
calendar for events. 
 

Witley C of E Infant School 

https://www.witley.surrey.sch.uk/


 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


